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Friday 27th April - PTA 

Lower School Disco 4:30-

6pm  

Tuesday 1st May - PTA 

Meeting 6pm (Upper 

School) New members 

welcome! 

Thursday 3rd May -  

Lower School ONLY 

closed for Polling Day 

Friday 4th May - Teacher 

Training day (whole 

school) 

Monday 7th May - Bank 

Holiday Monday 

Tuesday 8th May - Whole 

School Returns 

Friday 11th May -  5DC 

class assembly (a.m.) / 

1NH class assembly 

(p.m.) 

Friday 18th May -  3MH 

Class Assembly (am) 

Tuesday 22nd May -  

Year 5 Dance Day 

Friday 25th May - 

Founder’s 

Day (bun 

day) half day 

closure 

whole school 

Friday 8th June -  5JC 

class assembly (a.m.) / 

1LW class assembly 

(p.m.) 

Huge congratulations to all the children who were entered for this years 

Festival of Arts Writing competition. The entry of standard was very high.  

We were very successful with the following children.  

Please remember that on Thursday Lower School only is closed for polling.  Upper 

school children are still expected to attend please. 

A huge THANK YOU to Mr Wood’s BW Tots & Disco Feet who has recently sponsored 

our new Canons Primary P.E. kit .  Check out the fabulous new kit being modelled on 

our school website under  Galleries>Photos From Around Our School.   

Further to our parent text sent out this week, please remind your children of Stranger 
Awareness. There have been two reported incidents to police this week 
regarding children being followed by men in white vans. The children 
came to no harm but the behaviour was suspicious. Please ensure that 
your child knows what to do if they feel unsafe. Ensure they know who is 
collecting them from school and ensure we are aware of any changes to 
those arrangements.  Agree a password with your child so they are aware if known 
adults are acting on your behalf.  More information can be found on our website 
under Parents>School Information>Stranger Awareness 

SPORTS NEWS 

Congratulations to our Year 3/4 boys football team who competed in the Level 2 Northern 

Warwickshire Football Finals last Friday. The boys started slow, drawing the first game 0-0 and 

then loosing the second. Fortunately, the boys found form late on and managed to work their way 

into the playoff final - with the winner progressing to the next round representing Northern 

Warwickshire. The lads went 1-0 down in the final, until a late equaliser got us back in the game. 

After a staggering 14 penalties, the boys won the play off 6-5 and now play in the final on  May 

17th @ Centre AT7. A truly superb effort from everyone involved - especially having played teams 

from Coleshill, Hurley and Water Orton. The lads are back in action this Wednesday evening in the 

Positive Impact Tournament (Nuneaton) and are hoping for the same successes. A text message 

will go out to those selected to represent The Canons in this event.  

Year 1 2nd place Samuel Luck, Certificate of Achievement Georgia 

Ellis & Athena Stewart 

Year 2 1st Place Isla Rixon 2nd Place Oscar Hancocks 3rd Place Effie 

Towell, Certificate of Achievement Lucy Fisher & Nikkita-Jo Wain 

Year 3 2nd Place Tia Cutler 3rd Place Joshua Gardner & Laura Chung 

Certificate of Achievement Kassidy Flanagan  

Year 4 2nd Place Riley Clydesdale 3rd Place Kitti Carey Certificate of 

Achievement Felicity-Jade Jones & Nicole Mietelka  

Year 5 1st Place Joel Bradford 3rd Place Eliot Kirkham Certificate of 

Achievement Leah Scholes & Navneet Sangha 

Year 6 3rd Place Louis Phillips & Aaron Whetstone Certificate of 

Achievement Reuben Deeming  
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 NO GYM CLUB  3rd 
May 

No homework 
clubs 

Whole school attendance for week commencing  

16th April 2018 was 97% 

Best Lower School attendance 2CB 99.7% 

Best Upper School attendance 5HH 99.7% 

 

Tesco Bags of Help 
Don’t forget to vote for our school with 
your blue tokens at Tesco Bedworth up 
until 30th April.  Our project is the 
refurbishment of the double decker bus.  
Please ask your family and friends to vote 
for us!  Please ask for a token if you are not 
given one at the checkout. 

The Canons Gym Club 

Thursdays 

Please note: NO club on 
Thursday 3rd May  due to 
Lower School closure for Polling 
Day. Upcoming club dates are 
10th May, 17th May and 24th 
May. 

Music 
Tuition  

We currently 

have spaces in Year 3 to Year 5 for 

woodwind and brass.  Please contact the 

school office if your child is interested.  

There will be a woodwind demonstration for 

pupils in Year 3 to Year 5 on Tuesday 1st 

May at 12:30 is the Learning Centre for 

anyone who is interested .  

Coventry 

Cathedral 

Centenary Festival 

Saturday 5th May 10:30 - 4:30 

with the Archbishop of Canterbury  

Free admission * Meet the 

Archbishop * Free guided tours * 

Messy church * Family activities * 

Free tea and coffee * Motionhouse 

picture performance *  

www.cov100.org 

Employability Workshop  

Department for Work & 
Pensions 

Thinking about starting work? Do you know where to 
go for advice or who can help you with your CV? Do 
you need help with IT? If you any of the answers are 
yes then don't miss our workshop on Wednesday 
23rd May 10am-1pm, Numidia, 1 New Century Way, 

Nuneaton CV11 5NE 

*Free tea/coffee & biscuits* 

Upper School  

Bake Sale 
Well done to Zachary Middlemass, 
Hayden Ali and Alfie Bruce who 

raised £12.15 for Free Radioüs Cash 
for Kids campaign. 


